
We are currently open for business during regular business hours. As a precaution, for you and for us, 

we encourage phone or email communication as your preferred method of contact. As do many of you, 

several of us have family at home during the partial shutdown of schools and other venues. I have three 

identified at risk people in my immediate family. You may not be able to immediately reach one of us by 

phone but be assured that emails and messages will get through to us if our very capable service staff 

cannot resolve your issue. 

You can make a payment by eft or credit card on all our company websites. As an alternative, most of 

our companies allow us to process electronic payments on your behalf. Send us an email or give us a call 

You can access your policies on our website, www.greaterlexins.com, by utilizing the password 

previously supplied. Once there you can access proof cards and certificates of insurance easily. If you do 

not have that password, please let us know and we will reset one for you. 

We will continue to do policy reviews and new business proposals for our friends and prospective 

clients. Any applications we prepare for you can be transmitted via email and signed for electronically. 

If you do need to come in, please be mindful of social distancing and other safeguards available to you.  

We thank you for your trust in us and we look forward to overcoming this situation with you. 

 

 
David Thornton - dthornton@greaterlexins.com 

 
Laura Trippy – ltrippy@greaterlexins.com  

 
Jerry Kroggel - jkroggel@greaterlexins.com 

 
Monica Zolman Frost – 
mzolmanfrost@greaterlexins.com 

 
Jason Kroggel – jason@greaterlexins.com  

 
Wendy Slone – wslone@greaterlexins.com  

  
 

 

 

http://www.greaterlexins.com/
mailto:dthornton@greaterlexins.com
mailto:ltrippy@greaterlexins.com
mailto:jkroggel@greaterlexins.com
mailto:mzolmanfrost@greaterlexins.com
mailto:jason@greaterlexins.com
mailto:wslone@greaterlexins.com

